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We are delighted to be offering a fun 

family engagement evening with a 

focus on our school wide SEL 

program, RULER.  Your kiddos will be 

our teachers as they lead you 

thought the creation of your very 

own family Charter (one of our 

RULER tools.) We will share a little 

history of the program at our school 

and the importance of Social and 

Emotional Learning. There will be 

fun, random draws and we invite 

families to bring a desert or finger 

food to share! We ask that you fill 

out the quick survey below to help 

us predict our numbers as we plan 

the event. 
 

   FAMILY CHARTER NIGHT SURVEY 

https://forms.office.com/r/1LGQfuL6Xa


 
 

Bulletin Update 
 
Community/Family Reading and Terry Fox Run – Friday, April 12th   

 
From 8:50am-9:15am come join your child in the morning for family reading!  Following Family reading 
we invite families to stay and join your children for the Terry Fox Walk/Run that we are holding 
immediately after family reading. We have a very fun coin collector in the entrance to the school to 
collect any coin donations.  If you wish to receive a receipt for your donation, please use the link or QR 
code below to make your donation directly to the Terry Fox Society. As an extra incentive to donate to 
this very worthy cause, we have set a goal of raising $1000.00; if our school achieves that goal by April 
19th, the amazing Skwo:wech admin team will dye their hair pink with Ms. Simpson’s help! 
 

We are still looking for parent volunteers to help as spotters for our Terry Fox Run on Friday April 12th 

following family reading. Please contact Mr. Elves if you can help out.  delves@sd40.bc.ca 

 

 

 

  

DONATE to the Terry Fox Foundation for Cancer Research  
 
 
Together, let’s make this year’s Terry Fox Run the most successful  
one yet and show the world the power of community and compassion.  
 

  
  

 

Terry Fox 

Foundation 

mailto:delves@sd40.bc.ca
https://schools.terryfox.ca/66572


 

Elementary Collaboration – Early Dismissal - Thursday, April 18th  

• Students will be dismissed from school at 12:05pm  

• Please remember to help your child pack a recess snack 

• If your child has ordered lunch through the Lunch Lady on this day, they will receive their lunch to take 
with them at dismissal time  
 

Family Charter Evening – Thursday, April 18th   

• 6:30pm – 7:45pm - Gym 

 

Skwo:wech PAC Meeting – Thursday, April 25th 7:00pm (In person meeting) 

• More information to come  

 

Non-Instructional Day – Friday, April 26th 

• No school for students  

 

Moving to a new school next year 
 

• If anyone is already aware that their child will not be returning to Skwo:wech Elementary in September 
2024 for kindergarten through Grade 5 due to moving or other reasons, please let the office know as soon 
as possible at skwowech@sd40.bc.ca  
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Division 15 went for a walk to see the cherry 

blossom trees.  They wrote on their outdoor 

education journal about signs of spring and 

sorting living and nonliving things! 

 



  

Grade five school leaving celebration! 
  
Dear Parents and Guardians of grade five students,  
 

Please circle June 20th for our school leaving celebration. Our theme this year is SURF’s UP! Students are encouraged to wear relaxed, 
beach or summer wear. We will begin our celebration at 1:15. More information to follow regarding further details and ticketing.  
 



 

 

 

  



 

  



  



 

 

 

   

  



 

  



 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Solar Eclipse Safety 

https://opto.ca/eye-health-library/solar-eclipse-safety 
  

https://opto.ca/eye-health-library/solar-eclipse-safety


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

o April menu is now available online.  

o Orders must be placed two business days before delivery. For example, for Monday’s 

lunch you must order by Wednesday. 

o If your child will be away from school and you did not cancel their lunch in time, 

please advise the office if you would like to arrange to pick up the lunch or if the 

school may donate the lunch to another child who might have forgotten their lunch. 

o If your child is away from school, you must cancel two days before their hot lunch 

delivery and email The Lunch Lady at  new.westminster@thelunchlady.ca   

 
 

           https://newwestschools.ca/programs-services/fuel-up/overview/ 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Fuel Up! School Lunch 
Program 

 

mailto:new.westminster@thelunchlady.ca
https://newwestschools.ca/programs-services/fuel-up/overview/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


